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A REMINDER: 
 
Tomorrow, Tuesday 4 October, is the deadline for ordering photographs with free delivery to 
school. 
 
If you wish to place an order, but have misplaced the unique pass code that you need for this, 
you can call the Year 7 Hub or our Reception Team, as we have a record of these. 
 
Many thanks! 
 
 
The Carrington Team 
 


